
From: WCC Clerk [mailto:wcclerk@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 4:07 PM 
To: Bill Lambert; Marty Ertman; Randy Rossman; Tony Barton; Tracy Hunt 

Subject: Grant money for courthouse 

 

Hello everyone, 

     I received a call from Lucille Dumbrill with the Historical Preservation and she contacted May 

Hopkins.  Mary said there is about $4000.00 to $5000.00 available in grant money.  Lucille thought a 40-

60 match but was going to do more checking.  Lucille thought the grant had to be in around April 1st.  

Lucille is not sure if she will be able to attend the meeting on the 17th.  She will keep me posted.  Just a 

little information for you. 

 

Thank  you, 

Have a great evening. 

 

Cheryl 

Cheryl Kregel 
Weston County Clerk 
cheryl@westongov.com 
1 West Main 
Newcastle, WY  82701 
(307)746-2684 
(307)746-9505  Fax 
 

 

 


